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T h u rs day, feb rua ry 1 8, 2 0 1 6 
@ 1 2 P M
        

o n li n e o p en h o u s e

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to an online 
open house about the development of Portage Bay Park (1101-
1137 NE Boat Street), a new waterfront park in the University 
District. This is an online opportunity for you to learn about the 
project, review the design, and provide feedback.

Seattle Parks has incorporated public feedback on the design 
concepts presented to the community last fall and will present its 
preferred design alternative at this meeting. 

We encourage all families, students, and neighbors to log on and 
participate in the planning of this new waterfront park. 

PLEASE JOIN US AND LEARN MORE ABOUT THIS EXCITING PROJECT.

FOR PROJECT  
INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT
seattle.gov/parks/projects/portage_bay

REGISTERING IS EASY! LOG ON AND 
LEARN ABOUT THE NEW SHORELINE 
PARK COMING TO THE UNIVERSITY DISTRICT!

S i g n U p at:
tinyurl.com/PortageBayonlinemeeting
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Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to an 
online open house about the preferred design of a new 
waterfront park on Portage Bay. 

The goal for the project is to design a park that provides 
shoreline/water-related experiences for all ages and abilities. 
The park will provide small gathering areas, picnic spots and 
informal recreational opportunities. It will include hand carried 
boat access, natural shoreline habitat, and interpretative and 
educational elements. The project also includes cleanup of 
site contamination, building demolition, and potential partial 
re-use of building elements.

IF YOU REQUIRE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
OR HAVE QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT 
David Graves, Seattle Parks and Recreation 
206-684-7048 or david.graves@seattle.gov
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